Dear Parents,
For our holiday party we will be making gingerbread houses! We will have our party on Friday, December 20th from 10:30-11:30.  In order to make the houses we will need lots of materials. If you can donate anything on the following list, it would be greatly appreciated! Please send it to school with your child as soon as possible. The last day to send in donations is Wed. Dec. 18th  
Donations of the following items would be greatly appreciated:
_____ Plain graham crackers 
_____ Vanilla frosting 
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_____ Red licorice (pull and peel)
_____ Gummy bears 
_____ Peppermint candies 
_____ Mini candy canes 
_____Marshmallows 
_____ Chocolate chips/Hershey’s kisses 
_____ Red Hots
_____ Dots
_____ Lemon Drops
_____ Pretzel sticks
_____ Large paper plates 

Thank you!!!
Ms. Davidson and Mrs. Cornell
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